
From: 

Sent: 12 October 2018 12:42
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: Tea Hut NYM/2018/0558/FL
 
Hi Hilary,
 
No, at the moment I need to be more instrumental in getting over to the graphic designer what I
have in mind. I can, however, state that the teapot will most certainly be of a similar size and
proportion  to the writing in the artwork on the sign.
 
Kind regards
 
Graham
 

From: Hilary Saunders  
Sent: 12 October 2018 12:36
To: 
Subject: RE: Tea Hut NYM/2018/0558/FL
 
Hi Graham,
 
Do you have any images of the teapot design you have in mind, that would be fine or at
least if it’s clearly stated at this stage that it will be a tea pot of similar size artwork, that
will also  give you that bit of flexibility.
 
Kind regards
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI




